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House of Representatives in April 1977. It is expected 
that similar enabling Canadian legislation will be put 
before Parliament in the fall of 1977.

Canada is pursuing the possibility of entering 
into similar treaties with other interested countries.
At the present time, there are approximately 250 Canadians 
in foreign prisons and 575 non-Canadians in Canadian federal 
prisons.


